OFFICIAL MEDIA RELEASE

KENT COUNTY SHERIFF 'S OFFICE

DATE: 9-30-2017

TYPE OF INCIDENT: Found child
COMPLAINT NUMBER:  17-248213
REPORTING OFFICER: Sgt Tyson Moore
SUPERVISOR APPROVAL: Sgt Tyson Moore

The Kent County Sheriff's Office is seeking helgating parents of a found child. At 2 pm on
Saturday, 9-30-17, the Sheriff's Office receivechd from a citizen who located a child on
Grant St near EIm St in Cedar Springs. The ckila white female approximately 3-4 years old
with light brown/ blonde hair and brown eyes. S&heearing a pink shirt with “sister squad” on
it with black pants. A possible name for the cliddridgett.

The child is safe in the custody of the Sheriff§i€2 at the time of this release. All efforts to
discover the child’s parents and home have beeaustéd. A picture is not released at this time
due to the age of the child.

If you have any information please contact the BfseOffice at 616-632-6100.
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